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Land Use Committee Meeting 
NIRPC Lake Michigan Room 

October 3, 2018 
 

Greg Stinson called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. with the self-introductions. Present were Greg Stinson, 
Michael Barry, George Topoll, Bushra Rehman, Mark O’Dell, George Malis and La’Kisha Girder. 
  
NIRPC staff present were Mitch Barloga, Eman Ibrahim, Dominique Edwards, Gabrielle Biciunas, and Mary 
Thorne. 
  
On a motion by Mark O’Dell, seconded by George Malis, the September 5, 2018 minutes were approved as 
presented. 
  
Presentation – Dominique Edwards presented on the 2050 Plan drivers and influences of Northwest Indiana’s 
future.  Summer pop-up events concluded September 1.  Feedback was received from over 900 people ranging 
in age from 5 to 75.  The fall series of pop up events begins this week and goes through October 20.  Visit 
www.nirpc.org for more information. 
  
Presentation - Mitch Barloga presented on the draft 2050 Plan and TIP Programmatic Approach program 
revisions and solicited committee input on program scoring.  Points were adjusted live as needed based on 
consensus of the committee.  Barloga said at the November meeting, final scores, project sizes and funding 
mechanisms will be examined.  The NOFA will be out in late November.  Submissions are due in January.   
  
There were no updates. 
 
The next Land Use Committee meeting will be held at 10 a.m. on November 6, 2018. 
  
Hearing no other business, Greg Stinson adjourned the meeting at 12:05 a.m. 
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